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March 25th-29th                               

March 2024 

Important Dates 

March 1st  Milk forms DUE 

March 8th Hot Lunch forms DUE 

March  14 Hot Lunch 

March 14th Parent Teacher Interview, Evening 

March 15 Parent Teacher, Morning   

March 15 No School , PD Day  

March 22 Last Day of Classes for Spring Break  

School Bus Cancellations 

On occasion, due to severe weather 
conditions school buses may be can-
celled for the day. Bus cancellations 
will be posted on  the SVSD website, 
broadcast on CJSB 104.5 FM, CJGX 
940 AM and CKDM 730 AM radio 
stations in the morning.  

If there is changes to your 
child’s health status, please 
let us know ASAP!  Any changes 
to phone numbers or addresses 
also need to be updated in our 
records as well! 

Please have your child dress 
appropriately for the weather. 
Toques, mitts, neck warmers, 
boots and ski pants!  

Heyes School will be providing school swimming lessons for grades 3 
and 5 again thids year starting on March 5th.  The focus of the 
school swim program is to assist with water survival and is not a 
substitute for regular swimming lessons. 
Swimming Dates: 
March 5th 9:30 -11:30 
March 7th 9:30 -11:30 
March 12th 9:30 -11:30 
March 14th 9:30 -11:30 
March 19th 9:30 -11:30 
March 21st 9:30 - 11:30 
April 2nd 9:30 - 11:30 
April 4th 9:30 -11:30 
(Alternate dates:  
April 9th  
and 11th 9:30 -11:30) 

Please 
pack: 
 
-Swimsuit 
-Towel 
-Plastic bag for wet 
clothes  
-Hair tie 
 
 

A Message from PAC  
Thank you everyone who supported our Make-it-Sow Fundraiser! Together 

we raised over $1000 And the winners of the Star City Cinema prize pack are 

Joe and Alex Delaurier.  Have fun at the show boys! We also received a dona-

tion which we will use to purchase seed packs for the school to use in their 

garden boxes; Thank you!  

We have the addition of a Heyes School grandma joining our snack program 

crew. Welcome Tracy! Did you know community members and anyone living 

in the Heyes School catchment area are eligible to be part of our PAC? Do you 

know someone looking for more involvement with their community who 

might be a good addition to our team? We have a few positions available: 

Our Secretary role, a fundraising chair, and our snack program coordinator; or 

welcome them to just come to a meeting and see what we are all about!  

Last month PAC purchased toboggans for the kids to use at recess and enjoy 

during some beautiful winter weather.  

Reminder: Parents received an email from SVSD inviting everyone to attend a 

meeting at SVRSS on March 5 regarding the reconfiguration of Taylor and 

Heyes School.  

Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday March 18 at 5pm.  

Leanne Delaurier 

Heyes Parent Council 

 

Kayla Hofford
Sticky Note
@bhoffman-schlosser@svsd.ca March Newsletter



 

As a part of our activities for Louis Riel Day, the grade 4 

and 5’s put together a Metis beadwork puzzle of medici-

nal medicines, courtesy of Red Road Compass.  





 

Mrs. Ellingson’s class had 

fun celebrating our 100 day 

of  school. 



 

Thank you Danielle Rain for reading 

to our students in Ojibwe.  

Grade 1 

Show and 

Share  
 

Thank you 

Monty the 

RCMP 

Bear, for 

reading to 

the Kinder-

gartens.    



 

Our Grade 5s participated in the Basketball Jamboree. Thank you to 

Mr. Sutherland who helped organize the event. 

Great job grade 5s, you showed 

excellent sportsmanship!   




